2020-2021 County Budget on June 15, 2020 at approximately 9:10 a.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Curry County will hold a public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2020-2021 County Budget on June 15, 2020 at approximately 9:10 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Hearing Room located at 94235 Moore Street, Gold Beach.  The proposed budget can be viewed online on the county’s website at co.curry.or.us (on the Finance Department page), or, in person at the County Clerk’s Office located in the Courthouse, Gold Beach.  The agenda will be posted approximately one week prior to the meeting which will provide more information about accessibility and COVID accommodations. The agenda will be posted on the website mentioned, under ‘Board of Commissioners’, then ‘Agendas and Minutes’, and the date.

